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Smartfren Telecom (Indonesia) - Indonesia Stock Exchange Watchlist 
Board 

 

07 June 2024 

Further to the FTSE Russell notice issued on 4 June 2024 in relation to Indonesia Stock Exchange Watchlist Board – 
Index Eligibility, Smartfren Telecom (Indonesia, B7LLC71, GEIS Mid Cap) has been added into Indonesia Watchlist 
Board effective from 31 May 2024. 
 
Accordingly the announced share and free float change on Smartfren Telecom will be postponed, pending the review of 
the eligibility of securities on the IDX Watchlist Board under section 6.4 Surveillance Stock Screen.  
 
Please note stocks on the IDX Watchlist Board are subject to minimum permissible trade price of IDR 1 instead of IDR 
50 (on the Main Board). Consequently Smartfren Telecom will be retained in the index until the outcome of the 
evaluation. 
  
 
  
  
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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